
-----Original Message----- 
From: Milt Carter   
Sent: Saturday, September 9, 2023 5:07 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Support the Summit Carbon Solutions Project (Docket #HP22-001) 
 
Dear SD Utilities Board members, 
 
I am a retired farmer residing in Watertown, where I was born and raised.  During 
my working career, I developed a potato farming operation that eventually 
expanded to NE, TX, CA, and several other states. 
 
When I retired, I purchased stock in the Redfield Energy plant because I felt 
ethanol was important to the continued growth and sustainability of SD 
agriculture. 
 
These ethanol plants need the CO2 offsets provided by the Summit Carbon 
Solutions pipeline to remain viable, and I strongly support their project.  I believe 
Summit has been much more responsive to community concerns, so I hope you 
treat them based on their individual merits. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Milt Carter 

 
Watertown, SD 57201 

 
 
 




